
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 2, 2001 

 

Roger Howell, PhD 

Professor 

Department of Radiology 

Division of Radiation Research  

 

Dear Dr. Howell: 

 

It gives me pleasure to appoint you the Chief of the Division of Radiation Research in our 

department.  If you accept, your leadership responsibilities will encompass the previous 

division of Radiation Research and the section of Cancer Biology, now to be combined 

into one division under the appellation Radiation Research.  I hope you will take on this 

position.  I eagerly look forward to a written confirmation of that fact from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephen R. Baker, MD 

Professor and Chair 

Department of Radiology 


